

April Newsletter 2018

We are on the move – Stamford Class Pre Black Belt Sessions

We are on the move after 17 years!!!!!

After seventeen years it is very sad news that the Bourne Academy have decided they are no longer able to offer the hall for hire on a regular basis, to all outside sources, so it has been a little stressful finding suitable alternative venues, that can accomadate such large numbers in one session. It was a shock after such loyal dedication to the school, along with trying to understand how they can afford to lose such a yearly revenue, not only from ourselves, but other nightly after school activities. The reason they have given us, is so the school can have the hall available for school activities.

So as always we turn everything into a positive, crack on & make good of every situation. We have now found a much more suitable venue in Deeping for Gradings, better for parents that travel as it has a canteen & its also more central to all our clubs. We have also found suitable venues for our Awards nights & inter Club Competitions, we cant believe how accomadating, friendly & helpful everyone has been that lets out these venues, they have bent over backwards to help us.

This has also helped us re structure classes to maintain the best level of tuition needed for every grade, age & ability. So in April every student will receive a re structured list of training times and venues starting as from May 2018, we will be trying to fit adult classes, junior only classes, fitness & sparring classes as well as Black Belt classes, all on a regular basis.

We have managed to replace our Bourne Tuesday & Friday Classes & will be staying in Bourne on the same nights.

Red Belts - Black Stripes - Black Belts

A gentle reminder the last Pre Black Training session is in syston on the 14th April, ALL of you must attend at least one of the three sessions prior to April & October Black Belt Grading, even if you are not Grading, those that are Grading must attend all three, this is FREE to Graders & £5 to non Graders. Call Annabel for more info. Alternative dates are available.

PARKING FOR STAMFORD CLASS SATURDAYS

We hate having to moan and groan but we have just received an email from the school to remind us, that as part of our terms and conditions to hire the hall on a Saturday, it states in our agreement, that no Instructors, students or parents/guardians are permited to park on Conduit Rd during the class times, failure to comply with this condition, will result in the termination of our hall hire agreement. We are fully aware that the signs say a two hour limit & you are totally right that you are not breaking any laws & no one can stop you.

However to allow the school to get on with local residents we need to respect them. So could we please ask that you use the overflow car parks if the main one is full, they are situated at the bottom of Conduit Rd in the research & learning centre (RLC) car park East Street & the playing field car park on St Pauls Street, you can walk around the pitch to the hall.

It would also help if you didn't arrive in your Taekwondo suit as the eagle eyed resident vigilante squad will spot you.



Bourne - Market Deeping - Werrington - Thurlby - Stanground - Yaxley - Hampton - Billingborough

Annabel Murcott 7th Dan - Tel: 01780 410609 | Mob: 07714 323 995 | Email: belltagb@aol.com | Web: www.annabelmurcott.co.uk

Facebook: Annabel-Murcott-Schools-of-Tae-Kwon-Do | Welfare Officer - Dale Pollard 4th Dan | Tel: 07921 264 909





Easter Training Times - Fun days - Welsh Championships Next Grading - Web Link

Altered Training Times March/April/May

No Training on Fri 30th / Sat 31st March & Mon 2nd April all clubs Easter Holiday enjoy. **No Training** Bank Holiday 7th & 28th May

No Training on Wednesday 2nd May at Thurlby. Annual School PTA Meeting.

Easter Half Term Changes

No Yaxley Fourfields Tuesday $3^{rd}/10^{th}$ April Please make up lost classes at Hampton on Mondays or Thursdays. **No Thurlby Tigers** Thursday $5^{th}/12^{th}$ April Please make up lost classes on a Wednesday evening or alternate venue. **Deeping** Thursday 12^{th} April All Grades 6,30-7.30 only

Mon 16th April ALL Classes back to normal Please make up any lost or missed sessions at a venue/time of your choice.

April Fun Day & Summer Fun Week

Very few spaces left on our Fun Days for Easter Bourne Wed 4th April / Crowland Mon 9th April Call Annabel for Bourne 07714-323995 or Shirley Frost for Crowland on 07891-138628 Summer sports fun week is 13th-17th August Bourne call Annabel for more info and to book.

Next Colour Belt Grading is on Sunday the 10th June Deeping Leisure Centre

WEBSITE LINKS , AND INFORMATION
Please visit our website
And checkout up-to-date info

www.annabelmurcott.com

http://www.annabelmurcott.com/time table--prices.html Welsh Championships
Cardiff 20th May
Closing Date for entry 28th April
Entry forms out soon

Wearing your Dobok on Route to Training and respecting others in the sports halls

Please be aware that when you wear your Dobok (Suit) to go training, you are representing the Annabel Murcotts Schools of TKD, as well as the T.A.G.B. Both promote Discipline & Respect, so please when entering the training halls please stand back and open doors for others, don't run across car parks screeming and shouting, use the facilities with respect and please be aware that others are within ear shot of all your conversations. Adults remember children look up to you as role models.

As soon as your class has finished, remember the next class is waiting to start, so please move out asap & do not walk on to courts where others are playing. This basic etiquette, allows us to maintain good relationships with all our lettings teams. Halls are very difficult to get hold off & they have the pick of so many clubs, so please help maintain our good relationships.



Bourne - Market Deeping - Werrington - Thurlby - Stanground - Yaxley - Hampton - Billingborough

Annabel Murcott 7th Dan - Tel: 01780 410609 | Mob: 07714 323 995 | Email: belltagb@aol.com | Web: www.annabelmurcott.co.uk

Facebook: Annabel-Murcott-Schools-of-Tae-Kwon-Do | Welfare Officer - Dale Pollard 4th Dan | Tel: 07921 264 909